Minutes from ARMM Regional Committee

Tuesday March 3, 2010
Richmond County Agricultural Extension Office
In Attendance:

Chair: Tim Emmert, Moore County Planning Department

Vice Chair: Jim McCaskill, Rockingham Housing Authority

Secretary: Tammy Sinnott, Community Success Initiative

Members:

Kelly Cunningham, New Horizons,  Donna McCormick, Sandhills Center, Kelly Hutchinson, R.E.F.O.R.M., Michelle Parrish, Richmond County United Way, Subrina Hough, Sandhills Community Action Program, Susan Bellew, Family Promise of Moore County, Bonnie Morgan, Anson County Partnership for Children, Wanda Feldt, Sandhills Center LME,  Michelle Parrish, United Way of Richmond County, Pastor Chambers, Samaritan Inn Ministry, Caroline Eddy, Sandhills Moore Coalition, Dawn Mason, New Horizons & The Healing Center Church, Linda Collins, Phil Rech, Richmond County DSS, Nancy Walker, Shirley Williams, Juliet McMillan, Southern Pines Housing Authority, Rene Rohleder, Richmond County Mental Health/Baker House, Paulett Wall, Richmond County Schools, Shirley Edens, Care House, Wanda Spears,  Nazel Spears Jr., Unique Health Solutions, Carolyn Gillespie, Anson County DSS, Carlotta Griffin-Knotts, Richmond County Community College.

Call to Meeting

Tim Emmert welcomed members and gave an overview of the meeting agenda. 
 Brief introductions from each of the member agencies that were in attendance. 
Request for minutes to reflect that Wanda Feldt was Elected Chair also known as Lead Person on the Balance of State Steering Committee.  Motion to amend was made and carried.
The February minutes were recommended for approval, Motion was given and carried, February minutes were approved.

Wanda Feldt gave a brief update and requested contact information from the member agencies of the ARMM balance of state members.
Tim introduced Gina Schaak and John Woods, representatives from the Technical Assistance Collaborative Inc. (TAC.)  TAC was present to help the group move to the next steps in building our balance of state continuum of care and to help ARMM’s members in becoming prepared for applying for the funds that may come available.
Gina and John used the remainder of the meeting for their presentation.

Motion to adjourn, motion carried meeting adjourned.
